Amy Harvey

Subject: FW: Chapel Hill Ordinance

------ Forwarded Message -----Subject:Re: Chapel Hill Ordinance
From:tamrafinn@gmail.com
To:Pam Hemminger

Hi Tamra-

The best way forward would be to submit a petition to the Town Council (it can be in writing) that will be referred to Manager & Mayor to investigate. You could also make the case for being more environmentally sensitive if the golf carts are electric? We are all working to reduce carbon emissions.

I would also recommend that you only ask for neighborhood streets and not auxiliary streets (main roads like Ephesus Church, etc) as to show that it would just be a very localized situation.

We finish our meetings next week and then take a break from meetings for July & August - so it would be best to get it in before next Wednesday or wait until September.

Best Pam

On 6/17/2021 5:29 AM, tamrafinn@gmail.com wrote:

Good morning Pam:

You may recognize ny name from putting together your article for the Living In the Oaks Magazine. Thank you for letting us feature you and your husband.

I was wondering if you could help direct me in how to get an ordinance passed in Chapel Hill that allows us to use personal golf carts on the neighborhood streets. There are many of us that would like to legally drive our golf carts to the country club to use on the course. CHCC has asked that in order to have the club approve personal cart usage that I get the ordinance passed with the town. I was told that apparently personal golf cart use on streets 25-35mph is legal in NC, but hasn't been passed in Chapel Hill. The residents would appreciate the ability to do this and the town could benefit from the revenue that permits would generate...its a win win!

Can I ask for some guidance on how this request and approval system works?

Thank you for taking the time to read this.

Best, Tamra

Tamra L. Finn 412 Nottingham Drive 336-202-1178